
HBTV BUDGET MEETING 2021 

NOEMBER 16, 2021 

 

Members of the Board of Directors met at the Carrollwood Cultural Center for the 
annual budget meeting. Present were Jeanice Horn, Janice Eastburn, Diane 
Hendrix, Phylis Zaborek and David Drake representing Ameritech Property 
Management.  

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm 

Directors reviewed and discussed the proposed 2022 budget. Motion to accept 
the 2022 budget and increase the monthly dues amount by $5.00 made by Janice. 
Motioned was approved unanimously. Monthly dues will increase to $80.00 per 
month beginning January 1, 2022. 

The budget meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary  


